
DFG students in New Orleans, USA
Thanks to a new exchange project, twenty-one music
and arts students of our school have been fortunate
enough to  spend over  a  week in  New Orleans  to
practice their English and discover the American way
of life with host families.

Our partner school, New Orleans Creative Center for Arts (NOCCA), focuses on various art forms,
ranging from visual arts, dance, music, acting…and the DFG-LFA students can discover a new school
environment and different ways of learning.

Of course, the trip also provides the opportunity to
discover  the  amazing  atmosphere  and  exotic
landscapes  of  the  south  of  the  USA.

The American students are scheduled to visit Saarbrücken next year.

We hope it is the beginning of a long-lasting and fruitful exchange.

You can follow on our Facebook travel book.

» Press article: En route vers la Nouvelle Orléans (Républicain Lorrain – 23 avril 2018)

» Photo of the day: International exchange (nocca.com, 26 April 2018)
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